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Brand Collective update 

 

In response to an article that appeared in the Australian Financial Review this morning, the 
company confirms that it is in discussions regarding a potential sale of its Brand Collective 
business.  However, a transaction has not been agreed.  An announcement will be made by 
the company if and when agreement is reached. 
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